
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

6th January 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We will be holding a ‘Movie & Munch’ night for all of the children in Foundation Stage, Year 1 & 

Year 2 to help raise some much-needed funds for resources and equipment within the school. 

 

The ‘Movie & Munch’ night will be held on Wednesday 18th January 2023 at 3.15pm.  The children 

will have a choice of watching: 

 

Trolls – World Tour - Rated PG 

Luca – Rated PG 

Brave - Rated PG 

 

We will supply a small drink and a snack of popcorn or crisps during the film. Please do not give 

your child any additional drinks or snacks to have during the movie. 

 

If you would like your child to attend the ‘Movie & Munch’ evening, please pay £3.00 via parentmail 

by Friday 13th January 2023. 

 

At the end of the ‘Movie & Munch’ session, please collect your child from their classroom promptly 

at 5.15pm. If you have a Year 2 child, please collect them from the hall. 

 

We look forward to seeing as many children as possible at this event. 

 

Regards 

 
Mrs L Christian 

Headteacher 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

I give permission for my child to watch one of the below movies which is rated as a PG and attend 

the ‘Movie & Munch’ on Wednesday 18th January 2023. 

 

Pupils Name: _____________________________ Class _________________________ 

 

Parents Name_____________________________ Contact # _____________________ 

 

Movie Choice _____________________________ Snack Choice Crisps / Popcorn  Please circle 

           

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher; 

Mrs Lisa Christian 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
    

 

 

 

                                                              
   

 

      

          

 

 

John Ray Infant School 
“learning together, aiming high, proud to be ourselves” 

 

          Notley Road, Braintree, Essex, CM7 1HL 

          Telephone:         01376 323071 

          Email:                 enquiries@johnrayinfants.essex.sch.uk 

 


